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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

• To remind independent Home Infusion and Ambulatory Infusion Suite (AIS) providers that provide 
services to Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan (BCBSM) and Blue Care Network commercial 
members in Michigan of the importance of using a conversion tool to convert NDC units to HCPCS 
units in order to bill the correct number of HCPCS units for Home Infusion medications.   

 

What do I need to know?  

• Reimbursement for Home Infusion medication is based on HCPCS units of measure and billing the 
correct number of HCPCS units is essential for accurate claim processing.   

• RC Claim Assist (www.rcclaimassist.com) and other conversion tools are available to assist with 
the conversion of NDC units to HCPCS units. The link for RC Claims Assist is available when you 
sign into Availity and route to your appropriate plan page.   

 

What do I need to do? 

• Compare your contracted fee schedule, which includes corresponding HCPCS, unit of measure 
(UOM), and service code, to the BCBSM Billing Crosswalk located here to determine the 
HCPCS/Modifier applicable to your claim.  

• Bill the correct number of HCPCS units for Home Infusion medication.  
• If you have any questions regarding this process, please reach out to your Provider Relations 

Manager.  If you do not know your Provider Relations Manager, email 
networkmanagement@carecentrix.com. 
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